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Delivering the cycleway 
Transport for NSW is proposing a new cycleway, 
separated from vehicles, on Oxford Street 
between Taylor Square and the entrance to 
Centennial Park, known as Paddington Gates.  

The Oxford Street East Cycleway will encourage 
more people to make safe, healthy, sustainable, 
accessible and integrated active transport 
journeys, while supporting the rejuvenation 
of Oxford Street.      

The cycleway will form part of a continuous, 
separated cycleway corridor between the Eastern 
Suburbs and Sydney’s Central Business District, 
helping more people to ride their bikes safely as 
part of their everyday travel. 

It will connect to new cycleways on Liverpool and 
Oxford streets, at Taylor Square. These are being 
delivered by the City of Sydney and are jointly 
funded by Transport for NSW. 
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Thank you for your feedback 

In June 2023 we began further public consultation 
about the cycleway and we have spent hundreds of 
hours engaging with the community about the 
project. This included three pop-up information 
sessions and door-knocking businesses along the 
proposed route. We received a very large response, 
including over 2,000 submissions.  

We thank everyone who took the time to give us 
feedback about the project. We’ve carefully 
considered all of it and prepared an Oxford Street 
East Cycleway Consultation Report. This provides 
an overview of what we heard and gives our 
responses to frequently raised topics.  

Next steps 

Contact us 
If you have any questions, or would like more 
information, please contact the project team: 

For more information about the project, the 
outcome of our public consultation and next steps, 
please see the Oxford Street East Cyleway 
Consultation Report.  

This is available to read on the project webpage at 
nswroads.work/osecycleway  
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Interpreter service 

For languages other than English  
call 131 450 and ask them to call us on 
1800 684 490 
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